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Under the 1999 draft, it was unclear whether an election official who serves more than
one ward must be an elector of one of the wards served.  This draft fixes that problem.
Under this draft, an election official must be an elector of one of the wards that the
election official serves, if the applicable municipality is divided into wards.  However,
if the election official is a special voter registration deputy who registers electors at the
polls on election day or is appointed to fill a vacancy, the election official need only be
a qualified elector of this state.

Please let us know if these requirements are not consistent with your intent.
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